
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

May 31, 2023 

 

AASHE STARS review team,  

I affirm that I have conducted an external, independent review of Michigan 
Technological University’s 2023 STARS submission. I used the STARS Review Template 
for the initial review, completed on May 15 and again for the second review, 
completed on May 30, 2023. I can confirm that the MTU team successfully addressed 
all errors and data inconsistencies identified in the comprehensive peer review process.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Jes Thompson, PhD 
Professor, College of Business 
Director, Sustainability Hub for Innovation & Environment 
Northern Michigan University 
1401 Presque Isle Ave., Marquette, MI 49855  
906-227-1057 
jessitho@nmu.edu 


